
 

Work on our Nursery and Forest 

School is progressing well and the 

whole project is planned for 

completion by the end of 

September.  We may be able to use 

some of the facilities at the start of 

term in September and will let our 

Nursery families know during the 

week before school opens in 

September.  
Thanks to generous donations by neighbours, members 

of the school community and the Parish Council, the 

‘Blackwell Ape’ on the chimney at the front of school 

has been restored during the Summer holiday. We are 

delighted that he is now able to be enjoyed and 

admired by children and the community for many 

years to come. Thank you to Andy DeComyn for his 

work.  
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